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Hi,
I respectfully request implementation of the following:

*The full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawai'‘i.

*Banning the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the
legislative session.

*Reducing the cap on campaign donations from $6,000, $4,000 and $2,000 to
$100 per donation.

*Banning contributions from corporations and unions.
*Limit candidate campaign war chests.

These measures are essential to elect public servants beholden only to the public.

Thank you,
Allison Mikuni
Palolo Oahu Resident
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